
Improving outcomes for 
Australians living with gout

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN) and the Quality Use of Medicines 
Alliance, a consortium of organisations working in the health sector, are working together 
to support consumer health literacy and improve the quality use of medicines for people 
living with gout. 

Healthcare professionals are invited to register their expressions of interest (EOIs) to 
participate in an intervention program aimed at building the capability of health 
professionals working in Aboriginal health services including:

• Aboriginal Health Workers and Practitioners
• GPs and GP Registrars 
• pharmacists
• nurses.

EOI for healthcare professionals

Register your EOI online

For more information, contact:
Kayla Vella
p: (07) 4963 4455
e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au 

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

Quality Use of Medicines Alliance

Helping consumers and healthcare professionals make safe and wise decisions about medicines and diagnostics. 
Funded by the Australian Government through the Quality Use of Diagnostics, Therapeutics and Pathology Program.

To register your interest in participating in 
the gout program, scan the QR code or 
visit forms.office.com/r/KzM2LgBrmQ

mailto:kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au
https://forms.office.com/r/KzM2LgBrmQ
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